HJR 29 -- LOCAL SALES TAX
SPONSOR: Kelley

Currently, cities and counties must receive statutory authorization
from the General Assembly to submit a proposed sales tax increase
to their voters.

Upon voter approval, this Constitutional amendment allows cities
and counties to submit proposed sales tax increases to their voters
without the need for statutory authorization. Such question could
only be submitted to voters on the general election ballot.



